

To: The Hong Kong Islamic Youth Association (HKIYA)

Subject: Thank you letter for HKU MSA EID sponsorship

Dear Sister Sharifa and other members of the HKIYA,

Assalamu Alykum Wa Rehmatullah!

On behalf of the Muslim Student Association HKU, I would sincerely like to thank you for your generous contribution and help in sponsoring our EID ul ADHA festival 2013. Please note that I have received the amount of HKD 3000/-, and have already deposited it with our society's financial secretary. We hope that this occasion is of great benefit to Muslims and Non-Muslims alike, and further paves the way for Da'wah at our University. We look forward to cooperating with you in the future.

JazakAllah Khair wa Ahsanul Jaza!

Yours Sincerely,

Muhammad Hassaan Ahmed Shah

MSA EX-Co Chairperson 2013-2014

Burhanuddin Hussain

MSA EX-Co Financial Secretary 2013-2014





Dear Miss Sharifa Leung,

EID ul Adha is the second most important festival in Islam. According to the lunar calendar, this year it will be celebrated on Wednesday the **16th of October, 1PM** onwards at the **Global Lounge, HKU**. May we cordially invite you to join us in this celebration. Please grace our festival with your presence! We look forward to seeing you soon.

Thanking you with anticipation.

Yours Sincerely,

HKU MSA Ex-Co

Session 2013-2014

